
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB ARC Working Committee Makes Recommendation to Board of 
Trustees 
Kirkland Lake, October 10, 2012:   

The NCDSB Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) Working Committee for St. 

Jerome and Sacred Heart Catholic Schools has completed its meetings and has tabled 

a final report that was presented to the NCDSB Board of Trustees at the regular monthly 

Board meeting on September 29, 2012. 

Rick Brassard, Board Chair commented, “I want to thank the ARC Working Committee 

for their hard work, dedication and time in preparing this report and the ARC Working 

Committee recommendation.   The Board will review the ARC Final Report and will take 

into consideration all of its facts as well as public feedback in deciding on the next 

steps.” 

For a copy of the ARC Final Report for St. Jerome and Sacred Heart Catholic Schools, 

please visit the NCDSB web site at www.ncdsb.on.ca or you can visit both St. Jerome 

and Sacred Heart Catholic Schools to review a hard copy. 

Glenn Sheculski, ARC Chair and Director of Education noted at the Board meeting, 

“The next Board of Trustees Public meeting is taking place in Kirkland Lake at Sacred 

Heart Catholic School on Saturday, October 27, 2012 at 1 pm.   For those members of 

the public who would like to make a deputation or presentation before the Board 

regarding the Accommodation Review for St. Jerome and Sacred Heart Catholic 

Schools, this is their opportunity to do so. We welcome all submissions and comments.” 

Please adhere to the NCDSB Board’s policy on Delegations and Submissions (B-05) 

located on the NCDSB web site or telephone Andrew Marks at 705-268-7443, ext. 3213 

for details.   Any request for a submission before the Board must be received by the 

Board’s Secretary by 4:00 pm on October 15th, 2012. 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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